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What a wonderful and eventful month May was as we continued on the road. A few highlights were: 
• My ordination service on Mother's Day 
• 8 different meetings in Louisiana, Arkansas, Texas, Illinois, and Wisconsin 
• Over 6000 miles safely driven! 
• 4 new churches that voted to take us on!  
• Just over 70% of our needed support coming in! 

As you can see, it was a very busy month. My ordination service was a memorable and momentous 
occasion. I am so thankful for salvation and His call on my life to preach the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

I also had the opportunity to follow up with Dennis who trusted Christ several months ago. Continue to 
pray for him that he would follow the Lord in baptism and that his family would be saved. 

Our prayer is that Lord would allow us to arrive in Brazil for our first term in February of 
2020. Would you please make this a matter of prayer along with us? I have been in contact with Bro. 
Ed Johnson in the last few weeks concerning beginning the arrangements for arriving in Brazil. It is 
certainly an exciting time. We're so thrilled how the Lord has been leading us and are anxious to see 
what more the Lord has in store! 

• We have 70% of our needed support coming in - please pray for the remainder to come in quickly. 
• We have 40% of our set up fund saved. We are actively working on saving for our set up costs. 

Please pray with us that we would be wise and frugal as we save and spend. 

We want to thank you for your faithful prayer and support of our family and ministry. It's humbling to 
remember the many churches, pastors, and prayer partners who sacrifice so that we can take the 
Gospel to a place you may not be able to go. Truly, without your help we would not be able to fulfill 
God's call on our lives. We love you and encourage you to keep serving Jesus! 

Keith, Jamie, Lainey, and Clayton Putnam | Philippians 2:16
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